Breton, Mary B

From: Ralph Cadman <cadmanrw@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 7:26 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| strongly object to being told by the government the type of vehicle | need to use. | drive many miles in Maine visiting
family and to our camp 200 miles away. EVs are not reliable carrying heavy loads over long distances in harsh weather,
which is how we drive. Also, this rule will drastically affect the cost of goods and services we need to live in Maine. We
live remotely and it is already a challenge to have goods and services delivered to us. Forcing service providers to switch
to high cost unreliable transportation will increase the cost of living in our town.

Let the EV market develop on its own. The claimed benefit to the climate of EVs is not proven,

thank you,

Ralph Cadman

Lincoln County



